
 

  
Hour of Code Night 

 

Tuesday, December 19, 2017 

5-6 p.m. in the Old MPR 

 

Join us on December 19 to see how students of all ages (K-5) can enter the world of 

computer science by learning to code using the high-interest tools available on 

code.org. Coding helps nurture problem-solving skills, logic, and creativity, and as 

students will discover, it’s fun! By starting early, students will have a foundation for 

success in any 21st-century career path. 

We hope you’ll join us for this fun, hands-on experience! Light refreshments will be 

provided. 

For more information about how students can learn to code, visit www.code.org.  

   
Examples of code.org activities! 


